
YEAR 2 

The Otters and Stoats would like to invite
you to their history exhibition on

 Thursday 23rd May
 at 2.15pm

The exhibition will be in the Key Stage One
hall.

 
During the exhibition, the children will share

their recent learning about 
‘The Great Fire of London’.

 
We hope that you will be able to join us.

Miss Garner, Mrs Laidlaw and Miss Nelson
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